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At its 31st annual conference in December 2009 in Scottsdale, Arizona, the members of the Council on

Governmental Ethics Laws (COGEL) elected Wiley Rein LLP partner Mark Renaud to its steering committee.

COGEL is a professional organization for government agencies, organizations and individuals with

responsibilities or interests in governmental ethics, elections, campaign finance, lobbying laws and freedom of

information. Its membership includes federal, state and local agencies responsible for the administration and

enforcement of conflict of interest, campaign finance, lobbying and freedom of information laws.


